Certification of Compliance with the
- PhRMA Code on Interactions with Healthcare Professionals

We hereby certify that effective January 2009, Enzon Pharmaceuticals, inc. has policies
and procedures in place to foster compliance with the PhRMA Code on Interactions with
Healthcare Professionals as revised in July 2008 (the PhRMA Code) and its 15 sections
regarding various aspects of pharmaceutical company interactions with healthcare
professionals.

Specifically, with this certification, Enzon Pharmaceuticals, Inc. states that;

- 1. Enzon has made any necessary revisions to relevant policies, procedures or
guidelines to reflect the requirements of the PhARMA Code;

2. relevant employees have received information/training on the requirements of
the PhRMA Code;

3. Enzon has considered and planned the steps it will take to monitor
compliance with the requirements of the PhRMA Code on an ongoing basis;

and

4. Enzon has considered and planned the steps it will take to address reported
incidents of non-compliance with the requirements of the PhRMA Code.

This certification is signed below by the Chief Executive Officer and the Chief
Compliance Officer responsible for Enzon’s United States pharmaceutical business.
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[deffrey'H. Buchalter January 28, 2009
Chairman, President, and
Chief Executive Officer
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Scott Waldman January 28, 2009
Chief Compliance Officer




